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Statement by City Attorney Mara W. Elliott on SB 615  
 

I believe our elected leaders have an obligation to tackle tough issues and advance thoughtful 

solutions to the serious challenges facing our city and its taxpayers. 

That’s why I have a wide-ranging agenda as your City Attorney – preventing gun violence, 

prosecuting polluters, protecting consumers from fraud, going after domestic abusers - and 

that’s why I’ve supported state legislation to help San Diego. 

But I also believe that listening goes hand in hand with leadership, and I’m committed to 

working with stakeholders to make it easier for ordinary people to access public records while 

reducing expensive and unnecessary lawsuits.  

I thank Senator Ben Hueso for having the courage to take on a difficult issue and everyone who 

expressed their support and opposition along the way.  
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